
 

  

2nd Quarter Newsletter 

New… 

Hendersonville Housing Authority 

Important dates 
>>> 

Big Item Pick Up Days… 

COVID-19 VACCINE INFORMATION… 

PO Box 1106 

Hendersonville, NC  28793 

(828)692-6175 phone 

(828)693-0601 fax 

hendersonvilleha.org 

Please make sure that the items for pick 

up are out at the curb the day of pick up. 

Please DO NOT put items out before the 

pick up date. 

 

Call office for details and to arrange to 

have large items picked up. Cost will 

depend on the amount and size of items 

picked up. 

April 14 
 

May 12 
 

June 16 

 
Groups currently eligible for COVID vaccines are Group 

1 (healthcare workers), Group 2 (older adults), Group 3 

(frontline essential workers, educators), and Group 4 

(individuals with higher risk medical conditions). 

 

People who are currently eligible are encouraged to check 

appointment availability online at yourshot.org. 

 

Monday-Friday, beginning midafternoon each day.  

Online appointments are filled on a daily basis and       

reopen the next day, during the afternoon.   

 

If you experience a difficult time scheduling and have 

concerning health conditions, contact the HHA Office to 

speak to Diana Brow and perhaps HHA can help you in 

the process.  
  

 

 

 

What’s 

Office Closure Dates 
 

 

 

April 5 
Easter Holiday 

 
 

May 31 
Memorial Day 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Option congue nihil imperdiet doming id quod mazim placerat facer minim veni am ut 

wisi enim ad minimeniam, quis erat nostr uexerci tation ullamcorper nostru exerci tation 

ullam corper et iusto odio dig nissim qui blandit praesent lupta. Tummer delenit augue 

duis dolore magna erat aliquam erat volutpat. Nam liber tempor cum soluta nobis sed. 

Finding An Agent That’s Right For You 

 Please remember>>> 

➢ Report all income changes 

➢ Make sure your car is registered 

with our office 

➢ Keep your pet records updated 

with our office. 

➢ We DO NOT accept cash 

payments 

news... Exciting 

Construction Update… 
Construction is underway in various stages throughout 

our communities. According to our contractor, the work 

should be completed by late fall of this year.  With the 

spring weather, the construction should be able to 

continue at an even faster pace. There have been some 

unexpected situations with the contractors and 

scheduling, so HHA would like to thank residents for 

realizing that things such as inspections, weather, and 

COVID has impacted their intended schedule of work and 

know that contractors are working as quickly and 

smoothly as possible. General notifications of work will 

be handed out as the work begins in your area. A general  

notice of work within your unit will specify a start date in 

your area. Because of the conditions listed previously, 

exact days of work cannot be predicted. The work is 

being completed in phases. Work is not on a unit by unit 

basis-meaning your unit will not be completed for all the 

work needed before that crew leaves. For example, crews 

for installing water heaters may be scheduled for a day, 

the next day the heating system may be installed, and the 

next day the wall repairs made, etc. There will be several 

different crews in and out of your unit.   

Thank you again for your patience as HHA works toward 

improving units.  If you have any questions please contact 

the HHA Office.   
  

 

 

 
 

Residents may begin to see orange 

maintenance cones popping up around 

the communities.  HHA Maintenance Staff 

will begin placing a orange cone outside the door 

of any unit that is requiring them to do work inside 

the unit.  This is a courtesy gesture to let residents 

who are not at home at the time of entry that a 

HHA maintenance staff is inside their unit.  If 

residents are not present at the time of entry when 

requested workorders, inspections or preventive 

maintenance are being performed, the orange cone 

will alert the resident that a HHA staff member is 

inside the unit if a resident returns to the unit 

during an entry by HHA.  Also, when  entry is 

made into a unit and no one is home at the time, 

HHA will leave a tag on your door letting you 

know that entry was made into your unit. 
  

 

 

 

Did you get a new car? 
 

If you did, please remember that it 

must be registered with our office. 

Vehicles not registered will be towed 

at your expense. 
 

If you need to register just remember 

to bring the car registration to the 

office and someone will get your 

new vehicle registered! 

 
 

 


